
Dear Patients,

It is with mixed emotions that we announce the upcoming retirement of Dr. W. Kent Bonney,
effective June 30th, 2024.

Dr. Bonney has been an integral part of our medical practice, providing exceptional care
and dedication to each and every one of our patients throughout his 25 years of service. He
has not only been a skilled physician but also a compassionate healer who has touched the
lives of many in our community.

With a wealth of experience and expertise, Dr. Bonney has been a trusted confidant to
countless individuals and families, offering guidance, support, and personalized treatment
plans tailored to meet the unique needs of each patient.

While we are saddened by the prospect of Dr. Bonney leaving our practice, we also
celebrate his remarkable career and the countless lives he has positively impacted over the
years. His commitment to excellence and unwavering dedication to patient care have left
an indelible mark on our practice and community at large.

As he embarks on this new chapter of his new life, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for his
25 years of service and wish him all the best in retirement. While he will be greatly missed,
his legacy of compassionate care will continue to inspire us every day.

In the coming months, we will work diligently to ensure a smooth transition for our patients,
providing continuity of care and support throughout this period of change.

Please join us in expressing our deepest gratitude and warmest wishes to Dr. Bonney as he
begins this exciting new journey.

Sincerely,

Partners and Staff of Burlington and Mebane Pediatrics




